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PARKSIDE COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL

Marlowe Panto 





























    Dear Parents and Carers, 

Unfortunately, we have made the difficult decision to cancel the planned Panto trip to see Mother Goose for Thursday 3rd December 2020.

The Marlowe Theatre have not officially cancelled the production so if you still wish to go you may be able to book tickets through the theatre directly. However, we feel due to the current Covid situation that it is not feasible to successfully organise this trip through the school this year. 

Hopefully we will be in a position to run the Panto trip for the following year and we will update parents and carers as soon as we are able to. 

Kind regards,
Mrs Simmons
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